
Sullivan Elementary School 

6016 152nd Avenue 

Surrey, B.C. V3S 3K6 
 

 

 

October 29th, 2021 
 
Dear Parent(s): 
 
While Sullivan will not be participating in the District extra-curricular volleyball program we will 
still be having a “club” to allow students to play and develop skills in volleyball.  We will only 
practice here at school.  It is completely voluntary and students are not required to be at all 
sessions and can “drop-in” whenever they want.  It will run on: 
 
  Monday, Wednesday, & Friday  (2:35-3:30pm) 
     
It will start November 1, 2021 and run until the first week of December.  Children should come 
properly dressed to practices.  Proper footwear is essential, so please ensure that your child has 
a “running shoe” with good arch support.  If you have any questions feel free to contact me at 
(mullen_d@surreyschools.ca). 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Mullen 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
(Detach and return to Mr. Mullen) 
  

VOLLEYBALL PERMISSION FORM 
 
I give permission for my child ________________________________________ in division 

_____ to participate in the volleyball club on Mondays, Wednesdays, & Fridays from 2:35-

3:30pm. 

 
Parent Name (print):  ____________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature:  _____________________________ Telephone:  ________________________ 
 
Please indicate below whether your child is allowed to walk home independently. 
 
____ I will be picking up my child from the school at 3:30pm 
 
____ My child is allowed to walk home on their own from volleyball practice 
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